SPECIAL MEETING
TOWN OF HARRISON

A special meeting was held at Northland church on Monday,
October 14, 2024. The purpose of the meeting was to establish a
town budget for the year 2025. Notice of the meeting was posted as
required by law. The meeting was held immediately following the
regular monthly meeting. Present at the meeting were Mike Schultz,
John Phillips, Dean Lashua, Carried Powell and Fran Moen. They
formed a budget, and the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P.M.

Submitted by,
Fran Moen (Clerk)



